
* MCC Connects – Interested in the work of MCC in Asia? Come 

meet Joe Manickam, Area Director for Central and Northeast Asia at 

a Brown Bag Lunch, June 20, noon at MCCS, or at a Coffee Talk, 

June 21, 2-4:00 pm, Bethany Manor. Come learn about China or 

Democratic Peoples Republic of Korea or Cambodia or Afghanistan 

or Japan...Visit asia.mcc.org for additional information.  

 
 *RJC is accepting student registrations for the 2013-14 school year. 

 Applications can be downloaded from the website (www.rjc.sk.ca) 

or call the office for a complete package (306 232-4222).  Contact 

Valerie White in Admissions if you know of students or families that 

might be interested in RJC.  Contact her as well for more information 

and to arrange a tour of the school (val@rjc.sk.ca).   

 
*CMU invites applications for two positions: Admissions 

Counsellor and Admissions Counsellor (term) both beginning 

September 2013. Applications will be accepted until these positions are 

filled. Direct inquiries to the Director of Human Resources 

at drobson@cmu.ca or 204-487-3300. View full job description 

at http://www.cmu.ca/employment.html 

 

*CMU invites high school students to hear Shane 

Claiborne at Peace-It-Together (PIT) 2013, October 18-

20. Claiborne will speak on Pursue Peace, Seek Justice.  Registration 

forms and info are available at www.cmu.ca/pit 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Worship Leader: Gordon Allaby 

Song Leader:   Lynette Janzen 

Accompanist:  Melanie Boldt 

Ushers: Russ Friesen, Cornie Guenther 
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              OSLER MENNONITE CHURCH 
Osler, Saskatchewan 

A Welcoming Christian  

Community for Peace  

        
 10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

      June 16, 2013 

 
            Church Picnic 

 

Welcome and Announcements 

 

Prayer 

 

Singing 

 

Sunday School        John Reddekopp 

 

Sharing and Prayer 

 

Singing 

 

Offering 

 

Psalm 145: 8 & 9  (read in Unison) 
8
 The LORD is gracious and merciful, 

   slow to anger and abounding in steadfast love.  
9
 The LORD is good to all, 

   and his compassion is over all that he has made.  

 

Singing   

 

Stories for All 

 

Singing 

 

Grace 
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We welcome all who are worshiping with us today. 

To all our visitors: WELCOME.  We are delighted that you are 

worshiping with us. 
 

 

TODAY 

 Beverages and snacks available after the worship 

service. 

 No Sunday School classes today, as the summer 

break begins. Sunday School classes will resume on 

September 8th. 
 

THIS WEEK 

 Tuesday, June 18, 7:30pm – Church Council 

meeting 

 Thursday, June 20, 7:30pm – Education 

Committee meeting 

 Friday, June 22, 7:30pm – Youth Games Night at 

the church 

 Next Sunday, June 23, 11:00am – Semi Annual 

Meeting  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

*The OMC Semi-annual meeting will be held in the sanctuary on 

Sunday, June 23, 11:00am, following the morning worship service. 

 

*Thank you for all your Pennies & loose change for the MCC Relief 

Sale Penny Power Water Project.  A total of $132.57 was collected 

in the jar. Our mystery donor matched the first $100 four to one, for a 

total contribution of $532.57 to help bring food, water and MCC 

development projects around the world! 

 
*Person to Person is looking for softballs, bats and adult size  

Ball gloves for the Willow Cree Healing Lodge in Duck Lake.  If 

you can help, please contact Harry and Eva Martens (306-239-4902). 

 

*The summer Church Yard Maintenance Schedules is now posted on 

the bulletin board.  There are still a few weeks on the Trustees’ 

sign-up sheet where volunteers are needed to look after the flower 

beds and planted areas in front of the church building.  Can you 

help and sign up to take a turn or two in August with help keeping 

the church flower beds weeded?   

The people signed up for the coming week (ending Sunday, June 

23
rd

) are: Glen G. for mowing grass and Naomi S. for the church 

front and east side flower beds.  Thank you!  And thank you Sarah, 

Margaret, and Nelda for volunteering to maintain the west front bed, 

and Anne, Kathy and Shelley for caring for the area around the 

church sign all summer. 

 
*The MCSask VBS Troupe will be presenting Vacation Bible 

School at OMC the week of July 22 -26.  The troupe needs a 

helper/leader from our church to assist the troupe with activities 

and to act as liaison between our helpers and the troupe. Please 

contact Shelley P. to volunteer up as a helper or as the helper/leader. 

 
*If you would be willing to volunteer your time to teach the Pre K- 

Kindergarten Sunday School class next year, either fulltime, or in a 

shared capacity, please contact John Reddekopp.  Also, there will be 

opportunities to teach one or more Sunday School rotations with the 

Grade 1 to 5 students next year, starting in September.  Please add 

your name to the sign up sheet on the bulletin board to help. 

 
*The Canadian Foodgrains Bank Sale is happening on Saturday, 

June 29th at the Walter Wiebe farm one mile west of Highway 11 

between Osler and Hague. The Auction Sale begins at 9:30 am.  

Volunteers are needed to work at the Hamburger Booth from 9:30-

12:30 and 12:00-3:00 with 6 people working each shift. If you are 

willing to help please sign up on the bulletin board. For more 

information contact Wilf or Margaret. 

 
*Today:  Warman Diamond Jazz Band is having a Father's Day 

coffee house from 3-4pm at the Warman Gospel Church.  

 



*Youth Farm Bible Camp presents a Seniors Retreat on Thursday, 

June 20th.  Registration is at 9:30AM with Pastor Bruce Janzen 

speaking.  Lunch is included and Gospel Strings will have a 

performance in the early afternoon!  Admission by donation. 

 
*RJC is pleased to present as its June musical, Gilbert & Sullivan's 

“HMS PINAFORE” on June 21 & 22 at 7:30 pm.  Tickets are $15 

each.  Call the RJC office to purchase your tickets (306 232-4222 or 

email office@rjc.sk.ca).  

 
*RJC ALUMNI BANQUET, Sat., June 22, 6:00 pm, in the RJC 

dining hall.  We invite all alumni and friends of RJC to fellowship 

together.  Adults $12.00, children 12 and under $10.00.  Contact 

Denelda Fast (deneldafast@hotmail.com or 306-242-1757) or RJC 

office (office@rjc.sk.ca or 306-232-4222) to register by June 15.   

 
*RJC Graduation, June 23, 2013:  Everyone is welcome to join our 

grads, their families, fellow students and staff at the 2013 

Baccalaureate Worship Service and Graduation Exercises on Sunday, 

June 23.  The Baccalaureate Service will begin at 10:30 am at 

Rosthern Mennonite Church. Graduation Exercises at 2:30 pm in the 

RJC auditorium.  Gather with us to celebrate this important time in 

the lives of our students, our school and our churches. 

Visit www.outtatown.com us or for more information 

 
*Shekinah Retreat Centre is looking for volunteers for the 

Summer Camp Program. If you want to volunteer as a cook or a 

Bible leader, we would love to have you! Please let Shekinah know 

by calling the office or emailing. We are looking for volunteers (both 

bible leaders and cooks) for specifically the weeks of July 14-19, 

August 4-9 (Jr. Teen’s camps), and August 19-22 (Family camp). If 

those weeks don’t work for you, and you would still like to help, call 

the office and we can make things work! If you have any questions 

or would like more information, please contact Katie in the Office 

(306-954-4929 or office@shekinahretreatcentre.org). 

 

*Sask Women in Mission is looking for someone interested in 

joining their program committee for a two year term.  SWM is open 

to all women in Mennonite Churches in Saskatchewan. Contact one 

of the nominating committee: Denise Epp, Rosthern (306) 232-

4801 l.d.epp@sasktel.net or Glenis Koop, Saskatoon (306) 665-8011  

or Kathy Friesen, Regina (306) 949-4655 

 

 
*Menno Homes of Saskatchewan Inc. is celebrating 50 years of 

residential and employment support for adults with differing abilities. 

You are invited to join in this celebration on June 20, 2013 from 2-4 

pm on the grounds of the original Menno Home building at 4006 – 

3rd Ave East in Waldheim. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please pray for and with the Church: Nathan and Taryn Dirks, MC 

Canada workers in Botswana, are serving African Initiated Church 

(AIC) congregations. Pray for the Dirks as they learn the Setswana 

language and as they establish their residency, home and community 

in the capital city of Gaborone. 

 

Thank you for supporting MC Canada and the Integrated Mennonite 

Church (IMC) in Manila, Philippines, and surrounding areas.  The 

Barkmans are partnering with IMC to nurture and grow Peace 

Church, a new church community in Manila. 

 

Being a Faithful Church additional resource:  

Dig In (www.mennonitechurch.ca/tiny/2070) is a new video and 

print study that will engage and inspire adults to study and savour 

favorite scripture passages.   
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